
     

 
 
	
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
																
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
                                                                                                                                                                                  
                   

 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

PLEASE READ J   
Golf Pro Shop hours are 6:30 am – 5:00 pm. 
LAST CART RENTED OUT TIME IS 3:45 pm- usually two hours 
prior to sunset as provided by the weather service.   
CARTS MUST BE RETURNED to the cart lot BEFORE DARK! 

GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC 
Please call the pro shop for daily tee times & for tournament 
date’s tee time availability. 
JAN 11-USA KIDS GOLF - 8 am - 12 pm WEATHER PERMITTING – 
forecast shows temps below 40 right now.  Tee times could 
shift forward or event may be cancelled if course is closed. 
JAN 12-BAUER BOWER GOLF - 9:00 am shotgun - #forChrista 
The January 12, 2025, BAUER POWER GOLF TOURNAMENT is 
full and  has a wait list started - Hole Sponsors / Contributions 
for the Bauer Family are greatly appreciated.  Contact Rodney 
Clayton for info. at 850-393-3175 or rodclayton@bellsouth.net 
JAN 24, 25, & 26-DISC GOLF TOURNAMENT-the golf course will 
be closed all three days.  Each SCC member is eligible to receive 
3 free cart rentals to be redeemed before March 1, 2025. 
JAN 28-SOBs at Crescent Pointe in Bluffton-11:00 am 
JAN 31-Summerville Cup Pairings Party at SCC 6:00 pm 
FEB 1-Summerville Cup 1st Round at Pine Forest – tee times TBD 
FEB 2-Summerville Cup Final Rd at SCC – tee times TBD 
FEB 9-POWERBALL GOLF on Super Bowl Sunday-noon shotgun 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

EVENTS AT THE CANDLELITE PAVILION 
FREE SHAG LESSONS on Wednesday nights at 6:30 pm. 

JANUARY 8, 15, 22, 29 
Followed by OPEN NIGHT DANCE 7:30-9:30 pm. 

Music by DJ Wendell Nolan. Cash bar available-grill open. 

  
******************************************           

 
 

 

Pay account in full by the 10th of the month to qualify. 
$50 WINNER 

DANNY TAYLOR 

BRAY’S BOGEYS:  I hope everyone had 
a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
as well! If the golf club you were hoping for 
didn't arrive, we still have some great deals 
on woods and irons from Wilson and 
Srixon.   
   Congratulations to Jack Ellis for being 
named our Overall Player of the Year 
and Derrick Johnson for Senior Player of 
the Year. Our most improved golfers 
were Brian Koellner and Cash Blanton.  
   We recently had the cart paths planed 
and we are very happy with the result. We 
have a few other exciting projects planned 
for spring including renovation of Hole 11 
green which will begin early in the year.   
   As always thank you to everyone that 
helps make our club special - all the 
volunteers, employees, family and 
members. We plan to have an even 
better 2025 and here's to 100 years of 
being open! ~ Bray Blanton 

Jeremiah 29:11 For I know the plans I have for you,” 
declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to 

harm you, plans to give you hope and a future. 
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FROM THE OFFICE:  
 We   had a great time at the Christmas party.  Many 
thanks to Trae and Lee Ray and the staff of Country Club 
Catering for always making this night extra special for all of 
us!  Santa Arthur and Mrs. Nancy Claus made us all smile 
and were a big hit with the kids J! 
 The extreme cold weather forecast this month is 
not very promising for golfers – we appreciate your 
patience during the many frost delays.  With the colder 
weather in mind we agreed to allow the return of DISC 
GOLF for a 3 day tournament set for January 24, 25, and 26.  
The greens are NOT in play at all during the DISC 
tournament.  In fairness to our members, we will allow each 
member to receive 3 FREE cart rentals (9 or 18 holes) to be 
used either in January or February 2025.  The pro shop will 
keep track of the rounds used but you must check in as 
usual before you play.  The free carts offer will not be 
extended beyond February 28, 2025. 
 We are in the process of updating our membership 
application and reviewing our current guest fees.  We will 
implement our new rates on March 1, 2025.   
 The SUPERBOWL POWERBALL is scheduled for  
February 9th at noon.  Sign up in the pro shop as a team or a 
single beginning January 20th. 
 We are looking forward to a great 2025 year of golf, 
family, and friends!   We truly are so blessed! 
~   Suzanne BlantonJ 

 

 

 

 

           

      CHARLESTON AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB  
Team Summerville CC won the last match of the year at Wescott!  
We tied with Chas. Muni for 9th place overall for 2024.  If you are 

a SCC member and interested in participating in the 2025 
monthly matches, reach out to our Team Captain, 

KYLE BOCZKOWSKI at 843-469-5917 
A GHIN Handicap is required to play.   

                     Entry fee for each match is $45.00 per player. 
For more information go to:   chsinterclub.org 

UPCOMING MATCHES 
JAN 27 – Charleston National – 10:00 am 

FEB 03 – Charleston MUNI – 10:00 am 
MAR 03 – Coosaw Creek – 10:00 am 

 

DORCHESTER PAWS 25th ANNUAL 
OYSTER ROAST 

February 1 – 6:00-10:00 pm 
Tickets available at: 
Dorchesterpaws.org   

 GHIN HANDICAP:   The $30 annual fee per person 
will be billed in January to all active GHIN roster 
members.  Junior members 18 and under are free. 
If you are a SCC member at any level and would like 
to add this service to your account contact Suzanne 

in the office at 843-873-2210 ext 3.   
    

         

GAY AND GARY HARTMANN would like to thank 
all the golfers, hole sponsors, and prize 

contributors who helped to raise $4,800 
 for Dorchester Paws on December 8, 2024. 

TOURNAMENT GOLF RESULTS: 
1st Place at 54:            2nd Place at 56: 
Dave Bordiuk  Derrick Johnson 

        Jimmy Waring         Patrick Pye 
        John Cheung                Joe Waring 
        Hang Cheung                    Craig Brunson 

OUR CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION  
of the golf course is in the early 

planning stages.  Please share your 
ideas for 2025 by sending me an email 

to:  sblanton@knology.net     
We are looking forward to sharing this 

special event with all of you! 
 

Worship services will continue to be 
held in the Pavilion on Sundays at 

 8:45 am.   All are welcome to attend. 

JAN 12-BAUER BOWER GOLF - 9:00 am shotgun -  
#forChrista The January 12, 2025, BAUER POWER 
GOLF TOURNAMENT is full and  has a wait list started 
- Hole Sponsors / Contributions for the Bauer Family 
are greatly appreciated.  Contact Rodney Clayton for 
info. at 850-393-3175 or rodclayton@bellsouth.net 
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